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Notice for First Counselling Mgmt Quota - 2015

All the applicants for admission against 10% Reserved Management Category seats, whose 
names appear in the Merit List, and are under ?NOT ADMITTED? Category, are hereby 
informed that the 1st Counselling of the Institute for admission to the Management Quota will 
be held on 31st July, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. (sharp) in the Institute. Detailed Procedure is notified 
separately.

Interested candidates, under ?NOT ADMITTED? Category, are informed to report for the 
counselling, before the Admission Committee, along with all the required original documents, 
two sets of xerox copies and the fee on 31st July, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. (sharp) at Delphi Hall, 
BVICAM, E-Block, A-4, Paschim Vihar, Rohtak Road, Adjacent to Metro Station Paschim 
Vihar (East), New Delhi ? 110063.

Please note that the Counselling will start at 10:00 a.m.(sharp), based upon the attendance 
recorded till 10:00 a.m. Hence, the students are, hereby, informed, in their own interest, to 
report at the earliest possible, so as to record their attendance upto 10:00 a.m.

(Prof. M. N. Hoda) 

DIRECTOR
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